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Week 5, Term 2 2017 

Two-Way (Kindy & PP) and 

Three-Way (Years 1-6)  

Interviews 

Please check the school website regularly to ensure you are up-to-date. 
Head to http://web.stemiliescps.wa.edu.au/  

You are invited! 

Accessing  

Semester 1  

Reports 

Our teachers are working hard to have your 

child’s report ready for the end of this Term. As 

report time approaches, it is important to know 

how to access your child’s report. In order to save 

some trees, reports for St Emilie’s students are  

available online through SEQTA Engage.  

Parents of children in Pre-Primary/children 

in Years 1-6 who are new to St Emilie’s in 

2017 - as this is your first time using SEQTA, an 

email has been sent to you with details of how to 

create your account.  

Kindy students do not receive a report.  

Parents of children in Years 1-6 - please check 

your log in details as early as possible to ensure 

you can access your account.  

For more information, and the link to the SEQTA 

Engage website please see the post on our  

website from Mr Stuart Munro. 

P&F Facebook Page 

Our P&F have created a Facebook group to improve communication to 

parents. All parents are invited to join. Please search “Parent and Friends 

of St Emilie’s CPS” and request to join or click on this link https://

www.facebook.com/groups/875481339260709/ 

Two-Way (Parent/Teacher) and Three-Way 

(Parent/Teacher/Child) Interviews will be held 

on Wednesday 31st May. Online bookings are 

now open. Please visit 

www.schoolinterviews.com.au and manually  

enter the code rsrb2 

to book your interviews. 

Online bookings close this 

coming Friday 26th May.  

Popular times fill up 

fast so make sure you 

book early to avoid disappointment. 

School Lunches Online 

Each Wednesday families are able to order fresh 

and healthy lunches including pasta, curries and 

rice or sushi for their child from Kindy to Year 6. 

These lunches are delivered to the classrooms. If 

you would like to order lunches for your child/ren please register at 

www.schoollunchonline.com.au. You can then order and pay online.  

Orders must be in by 8am on Wednesday mornings. On Wednesday 21st 

June the P&F are offering a soup and pizza lunch so there will be no 

School Lunch Online that day. 

Sacramental Commitment Masses this 

weekend 

Three additional Commitment Masses have been 

scheduled for those children who are making either 

their Sacrament of Reconciliation, Holy Communion 

or Confirmation this year, and who did not attend 

one of the earlier Commitment Masses that were held in March. These 

Masses will be held on: Saturday 20th May at 6:30pm and Sunday 21st 

May at 9am or 5pm. Sacramental Enrolment forms (available from 

the Church foyer) must be returned at the Commitment Masses.  

Come and enjoy a parent’s night out at our Las Vegas themed Parent Fun 

Night on Friday 23rd June! Bring your family and friends and enjoy some 

games of roulette, blackjack, food and drinks! No need for a babysitter—

children will be entertained at our Kid’s Club where they will watch  

movies whilst you enjoy an evening for yourself (Kids Club is only $10 for 

one child or $20 for 2 or more). 

RSVP slips are due back to the 

Front Office by Friday 2nd June  

(see below). We hope you can 

support our school by coming along 

to what is sure to be a great night! 
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